


STAR RWY 18
RemarksAltitudeRouteDesignator

RWY 18 admitted for visual
approach only

Cross ABVAM at FL120 or above,
IAF RG NDB at 900 or above

On track 228° to IAF RG NDB,
then according to approach chart

ABVAM 2C
ABVAM TWO CHARLIE

RWY 18 admitted for visual
approach only

Cross AKONA at FL160 or above,
IAF RG NDB at 900 or above

On track 274° to IAF RG NDB,
then according to approach chart

AKONA 4C
AKONA FOUR CHARLIE

RWY 18 admitted for visual
approach only

Cross KESAM at 2750 or above,
IAF RG NDB at 900 or above

On track 030° to IAF RG NDB,
then according to approach chart

KESAM 4C
KESAM FOUR CHARLIE

RWY 18 admitted for visual
approach only

Cross KUROR at 2150 or above,
IAF RG NDB at 900 or above

On track 112° to IAF RG NDB,
then according to approach chart

KUROR 4C
KUROR FOUR CHARLIE

RWY 18 admitted for visual
approach only

Cross REPLI at 2150 or above,
IAF RG NDB at 900 or above

On track 089° to IAF RG NDB,
then according to approach chart

REPLI 4C
REPLI FOUR CHARLIE

RWY 18 admitted for visual
approach only

Cross TIRPU at 2450 or above,
IAF RG NDB at 900 or above

On track 260° to IAF RG NDB,
then according to approach chart

TIRPU 1C
TIRPU ONE CHARLIE

RWY 18 admitted for visual
approach only

Cross TOKSA at 2450 or above,
IAF RG NDB at 900 or above

On track 345° to IAF RG NDB,
then according to approach chart

TOKSA 4C
TOKSA FOUR CHARLIE
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